From: Strisko, Rebecca 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 9:01 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 2FM gifts

Hi Steve,

I wanted to report some gifts received by 2FM staff.  Eamon Reilly presented to a Chinese delegation on May 11th and received a silk scarf.  Kevin Murphy presented to a Korean delegation on May 12th and received 15 business card holders.  (7 will be going to Planning since they co-presented).

Thanks, 

Rebecca Strisko | Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

